
A new issue of the BOA Newsline is now available on the Alabama Board for Registration of 
Architects website at: 

https://boa.alabama.gov/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/Newsletter-Volume-24-Issue-1.pdf  

In This Issue: 

Governor Ivey Enacts BOA Housekeeping Legislation 

State Fire Marshal Code Bureau  

How An Auburn University Student Program is Revitalizing Rural Alabama 

Recent Updates:  NCARB Licensing System, CE Broker, & All New on the BOA Website 

In Every Issue:   
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BOA By The Numbers 

Board & Staff Members 

Disciplinary Actions 

Calendar 

Board & Staff Members 

Quotable Quote 
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